
 

Reception Morning visits              

Dear Parents, 

We are offering the opportunity to come and spend a 
morning with us in Reception, once the children have 
settled. This will allow you to see your child experiencing a variety of learning 
activities and offer you an insight into how we work in the Early Years. You 
will have a chance to chat to the staff and children during the morning and 
you may choose to stay to have lunch with the children, which you can select 
from the menu on the day. Last year parent feedback suggested this was one 
of the most useful ways of receiving information. 

Please indicate a preferred, second and third alternative, using 1,2 and 3. We 
will try to meet your first choice wherever possible and will inform you of your 
appointment. 

Week 1 Number 
1,2 or 3 

Week 2 Number 
1,2 or 3 

Week 3 Number  
1,2 or 3 

Monday 8th 
October 

 Monday 15th 
October 

 Monday 22nd 
October 

 

Tuesday 9th 
October 

 Tuesday 16th 
October 

 Tuesday 23rd 
October 

 

Wednesday 
10th October  

 Wednesday 
17th October  

 Wednesday 
24th  October 

 

Friday 12th 
October  

 Friday 19th 

October  
 Friday 26th 

October 
 

 

Child’s name:______________________________________ 

Class: ___________________________________________ 


